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Upcoming Dates

Saturday 6th September: Day 1 of BSCR Model United Nations

Sunday 7th September: Day 2 of BSCR Model United Nations

Monday 8th September: BSCR Basketball Vs Colegio EMVA

Monday 8th September: BSCR Cat A. Boys Football Vs Golden Valley
Tuesday 9th September: Primary Talent Show

Wednesday 10th September: Final of the Secondary Spanish Spelling Bee
Wednesday 10th September: Year 10 IGCSE Music - Practical Exam (Day 1)
Thursday 11th September: EY Acto Civico: Independence Day - 8:15am
Friday 12th September: Primary Acto Civico: Independence Day - 8:15am
Friday 12th September: Year 10 IGCSE Music - Practical Exam (Day 2)
Monday 15th September: School Closed - National Holiday: Independence Day
Tuesday 16th September: Primary Public Speaking Competition

Tuesday 16th September: NERENS

Friday 19th September: Last day of Quarter Three

Monday 29th September: First day of Quarter Four

Educational Fair

Thank you to all members of our Learning Community who visited our stand at last weekend's Feria
Educativa which was held at Terrazas, Lindora. If you, or somebody you know, would like more
information about our admissions process please contact admissions@bscr.ed.cr.

Children’s Day
To celebrate Children’s Day on Tuesday the 9th of September we invite all of our students to attend
school in non-uniform.



NEWS - EARLY YEARS & PRIMARY

Gymnastics Success

Congratulations to Javier Ugarte Jiménez (EY3A) for
finishing in first place in his category (Yellow - Ages 5-6)
at the National Gymnastics Championship which took
place last weekend.

Year 4C Assembly

On Monday, we celebrated the Day of the
Black Person and Afro-Costa Rican Culture
during an assembly led by Year 4C. Using
their own presentation and acting skills, the
students shared their enthusiasm and newly
acquired knowledge on the topic. We
learned about the importance of equality and
respect for each culture's traditions, which is
a major part of the Costa Rican community.

Year 5 Transition to Secondary

Our Year 5 students have begun their transition to
secondary school, by participating in several lessons
with Year 6 teachers. This experience allows them to
share, learn, and create a bond that prepares them for
this important step in their school life.

NEWS - SECONDARY

Rancho Biriteca

On August 20th, Year 6 participated in an Estudios Sociales field trip to Rancho Biriteca in Quitirrisi de
Mora. The students had the opportunity to speak with several indigenous people, who had prepared
various workshops for them, such as archery, corn grinding and tortilla making over a wood fire,
natural dyes, and the use of cacao, among others. The students thoroughly enjoyed the morning as
they learned about Costa Rica's cultural history.

Costa Rican Olympiad - Informatics

Congratulations to Luisa Rodriguez and Emiliano Robalino (Year 9) on qualifying for the final of the
Costa Rican Olympiad in Informatics (OCI), after achieving second and third place, respectively, in the
second stage of this prestigious national competition.



